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PRESS RELEASE 

As per the instructions of the Election Commission of India, the 
Special Summary Revision of Photo Electoral Rolls, 2022 is being conducted 

across the State of Tamil Nadu from 01.11.2021 to 05.01.2022. The Chief 
Electoral Officer, Tamil Nadu conducted a meeting with the representatives 
of all the recognized National and State Political Parties on 29.10.2021 

briefing about the ongoing Special Summary Revision of Photo Electoral 
Rolls, 2022. During the meeting, all recognized National and State Political 
Parties represented to supply two copies of the printed Electoral Roll to each 

political parties instead of one hard copy being supplied at present. In this 
regard, “the Election Commission of India has now directed the 

Electoral Registration Officers to supply two hard copies of Electoral 
Roll to the recognized Political Parties instead of one hard copy and 
one soft copy in CD”. 
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